
 

 21st May 2021 

SUMMER VACATION 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

As we close for the summer vacation, we at 

MADE EASY SCHOOL, wish you and your loved 

one’s health and safety in these challenging times. 

The break this year, unlike the past, is solely meant to 

build relationships at home ,nurture one’s mind and 

help your ward  build on / pursue his /her hobbies. 

The entire year lies ahead of us to pursue academics and we have sufficient time on our hands to 

work through the syllabus. 

We have also uploaded practice / revision worksheets for various subjects in the google 

classrooms. You may use these during the break to engage your ward. 

Please note: These worksheets are optional. 

Wishing you happy holidays and looking forward to seeing you and your ward rejuvenated post the 

break. 

Stay healthy & stay safe. 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
Nitu Channan 

 

Head of School 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
PTM & Last working day              – Saturday, 22nd May 2021 
Summer break – Monday, 24th May 2021 to Sunday, 4th July 2021(both days inclusive) 
Online classes will begin from – Monday, 5th July 2021 


